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 August 31, 2015 

 

The Honorable Greta See 
Attorney Examiner for the Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street, 12th Floor 
Columbus, OH  43215-3793 
 
Re:  In the Matter of the Application of Clean Energy Future-Lordstown, LLC for a Certificate 

of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need to Construct an Electric Generation 
Facility in Trumbull County, Ohio, Case No. 14-2322-EL-BGN 

 
Dear Examiner See: 

In a letter dated August 25, 2015, the Staff of the Ohio Power Siting Board provided notice 
that it was joining the Joint Stipulation and Recommendation filed in this proceeding and that it 
should be treated as a signatory to that document. Through an inadvertent omission, that letter 
neglected to mention that the undersigned was joined by the counsel of Sarah Anderson, Assistant 
Attorney General, Environmental Enforcement Section, Ohio Attorney General’s Office, 30 E. 
Broad Street, 25th Fl., Columbus, Ohio, 43215. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

/s/ Ryan P. O’Rourke 

Ryan P. O’Rourke 
Assistant Attorney General 
Public Utilities Section 
180 E. Broad St., 6th Floor 
Columbus, OH 43215-3793 
Phone: 614.644.8669 
ryan.orourke@puc.state.oh.us 
 
Counsel for the Staff of the Ohio Power 
Siting Board 
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